
Church Aston Infant School 

Dear parents,  

                    Time goes quickly at Church Aston , another  half term 

over. We  were very pleased to welcome a new child into C1 and our 

school family. I know the children have enjoyed making friends with him 

and have been keen to tell  him all about our school. I am sure he will be very happy here.  

         Please look out for our extreme reading homework. I wonder what ideas the children  

will come up with and where we will see them reading .  

         Thank you for  your support for Class 2’s sponsored swim. They have done really well 

improving their swimming skills and achieving their targets. Thank you to Friends of School 

for the swimming medals, the children were very proud to receive them. It was a pleasure to 

take C2 swimming, they obviously got so much out of the experience. I look forward to C1’s 

turn.          

Have a super half term. 

Jenny Griffiths 
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Well done to the children who have put 
themselves forward to be reading      
buddies.  I’m sure they will enjoy sharing 
reading time with the younger children 
and helping them to develop their    
reading skills. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children 

that have received an award this week. 

 

CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

The winning team is blue 
for this week! 

 
 

READING  

BUDDIES 

 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
 

CLASS 2 

 

Class 1 have been boat building for the little boy in Lost and Found. 

We have been planning letters home to his mother using all our 

senses.  

We are finishing half term celebrating 100 days in school and will be 

having healthy snacks and games all linked to the number 100.  

We look forward to our swimming sessions next half term.  

Have a lovely holiday!  

 

 

Well done to everyone in Class 2, you all worked so hard on your 
swimming target and did yourself proud!  

We have now finished our Snow Dragon work with some 
persuasive letter writing and alternative endings. In maths we are 
looking at 2d and 3d shapes and applying our knowledge of teen 
numbers in part whole models.  

In Art we continued our work on mixing primary colours. This week 
we did this with a Valentines theme. 

Enjoy the break and I will see you on the 25th! 

SILVER AWARD 

It is wonderful to see so many children again achieve their bronze or silver award in 

Mathletics. Once your child reaches 1,000 points they will be awarded with a Bronze 

Certificate. Collect 5 Bronze certificates and they are awarded a Silver 

Certificate. Collect 4 Silvers for a Gold certificate. Hopefully you can get 

some points over half term. 

BRONZE AWARD 

MATHLETICS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 Monday 18th February—Half Term Holiday Starts 

 Monday  25th February—Return to School 

 Wednesday 27th February—Class 1 first swimming session 

 Thursday 28th February —Friends of School Meeting 

 Thursday 7th March —World Book Day 

 

 

 
HAVE A 

SUPER HALF 

TERM 

SWIMMING—CLASS 2 

Well done to all the Class 2 children that worked 

so hard in their swimming to achieve their targets 

for their sponsored swim. You all tried very hard 

and did brilliantly. Thank you to everyone that sent 

in sponsorship for this event.  

FREE CYCLE COACHING FROM THE “BBC WEST MIDLANDS 

COMMUNITY SPORTS CLUB OF THE YEAR”! 

Newport Cycling Club is running a free ‘Banish Boredom’ taster session during 

Half Term. We’ve attached a flyer which includes information about their regular 

weekly sessions which cost £3.  

We operate under the acclaimed British Cycling ‘Go-Ride’ scheme and all our coaches 

are fully BC qualified, DBS checked and First Aid trained. In the last year we’ve won a 

number of National awards from British Cycling and we were thrilled in December to be 

awarded the “BBC West Midlands Community Sports Club of the Year” from clubs of all 

sports across the region.  

TOYS 

If you are clearing out at 
home and have any books, 
jigsaws, small animal  

models or lego etc  that you 
no longer need please let us 
know and we may be able to 
use them in school, thank 
you. 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS  

When done for your Rugby 
award for trying your best and 
being a great team player.  

Well Done! 


